
 

 

May 16, 2022 
 
The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chair 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

The Honorable Kay Granger 
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
U.S. House of Representatives 
Washington, D.C. 20510 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the East and West Greenridge Intersection Safety Improvements 
Project in fiscal year 2023. 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the St. George Place Redevelopment Authority, 
located at 3200 Southwest Fwy #2600, Houston, TX 77027. 

The funding would be used for the improvement of intersections at Beverlyhill Street and East 
and West Greenridge to improve safety for pedestrians traveling to and from nearby multifamily 
housing units and school buildings. The project will improve multimodal traffic flows through 
the intersections, hardscape them to prevent nuisance concerns, and provide lighting to provide 
safety and clarity.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

Lizzie Fletcher 
Member of Congress 
  


